
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Protea Class  

Autumn 2 Newsletter 

2023 - 2024 

 

 

Welcome 

Welcome back to a new term! This is one of the most exciting terms for 
both pupils and staff with the run up to Christmas and all the excitement 
that goes with it! We all welcome a new member of staff to Protea class – 
Owen. Although he is not new to Willoughby, pupils in Protea are enjoying 

getting to know Owen and working with him in the classroom.  

  

This term our book is… 

 

Key Class information 
 

Tuesday – This is our PE day. Please send in PE kit 
and appropriate shoes. 
 
Snack Time – Please send in a snack for your child 
to eat as well as squash if needed. 
 
Please log into your ParentPay account to make a 
£10.50 voluntary payment towards the cost of 
ingredients for food lessons. 
 

Curriculum 
  

In communication and language this term, we will 
continue our focus on functional skills and also 
continue to read and work from our book from 
last term – The Day I Became the Most Wanted 
Boy in the World. Our termly outcome will be to 

learn how to set out and send an email, and create 
our own WANTED posters!      

  
Our cognition and learning lessons will include 

both maths and science. Maths lessons will focus 
on functional skills in all areas of maths, including 

measuring, weighing and working with money. 
Our topics will change weekly to ensure we are 

learning a wide range of things.  Our science topic 
will look at the area of light. We will explore 

shadow, how these are formed, and the way in 
which light travels.   

  
PSHE lessons will be focused on personal skills and 

strengths needed in the world of work, and 
exploring the specific industries and jobs pupils 

could have once they leave the world of 
education.  

  
  

  

  

  

  

  

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it 

every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to 

Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment or for general enquiries please email: 

willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

Protea Class Staff 

     
Kerryn            Lily Owen 

        

Whole School Diary Dates 

Please log into your ParentPay account to make a 
£10.50 voluntary payment towards the cost of 
ingredients for food lessons. 
 

 Please see the attached list of school 

events. 
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